
DATE:  February 18, 2025

TOPIC: Lincoln Hall’s Outdoor Basketball Hoops

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

There are two (2) basketball hoops along Lincoln Hall’s driveway. A First Student athletic charter bus 

struck the western basketball hoop in December rendering it unfit for use. Under StudioGC’s 

guidance, The Great Escape prepared two separate quotes to replace both hoop structures as soon as 

materials arrive and weather permits. First Student is committed to paying the District in full for the 

installation that replaces the western damaged hoop. The District would pay for the eastern hoop.

Fiscal Impact:

$4,099.95 for the east basketball hoop installation

$0 for the west basketball hoop installation after reimbursement from First Student, Inc.

Recommendation:

This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the Facilities 

Committee on next steps.
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